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29th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we will be having an afternoon of 
orienteering/Easter egg hunting on Wednesday 6th April at 1.30pm. I would like to 
invite parents/carers and members of our community to join us for the event. Adults 
can join their children to complete the orienteering course around our village. Don’t 
worry if you are not able to join us, as adults in school will also be taking teams 
around the course.  
 
Please let us know if you can join us by Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Katie Furness 
 
 
 
 
I/we _________________________________________________(adult/s) will be  
 
joining ____________________________________ (name of child/children) for  
 
orienteering on Wednesday 6th April. 
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